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As I mentioned in my last newsletter article, the World Service Committee this 
year approved a new piece of CAL around intimacy.  The Literature Committee has 
approved wording for a sharing sheet for Intimacy in Alcoholic Relationships (working 
title).  A pre-designed sharing sheet will be on the NYN website and when the designed 
sheet is available, it will be available on the WSO members’ Web site, NYN website and 
mailed as an attachment in The Forum.   

 
The WSO is also still looking for sharings on any of the three Legacy blogs found 

on the Members’ Web site (www.al-anon.org/members).  Postings are still being 
considered for the new Legacy workbook in development.  It is hoped that this workbook 
will be available at the 2013 Al-Anon International Convention in Vancouver, BC. 

 
Take a few minutes and visit the members’ website for the CAL sample chapters.  

Currently, the sample chapter is from Discovering Choices (B-30) and the topic is 
“Attending Meetings.”  The sample chapter for October through December is In All Our 
Affairs (B-15) and the topic is “From Denial to Awareness”.   

 
Don’t forget to check out “CAL Corner” in the Forum. In October, members 

discuss the newest book, Many Voices, One Journey (B-30).  Consider sending in your 
sharings regarding our newest book. 

 
Yours in Al-Anon Service, 
 
Jean W. 
NYN Literature Coordinator 

 


